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The Franklinville Police Department strives to solve every crime that is reported 

to us. Having support from the community often makes that task easier to 

complete. If you have a surveillance camera(s) or Ring doorbell at your location 

(home or business) and would like to register them with us, please complete the 

registration form located at our website https://www.villageoffranklinville.org/
police-department.html. Registering your camera or Ring doorbell not only helps 

deter crime, but also assists the Franklinville Police Department in its overall 

crime prevention strategy in your neighborhood. 

This information will not be published publicly. 

It will be stored securely at the Franklinville Police Department and may be 

shared with law enforcement only. Unless a crime occurs in your area, you will 

never be contacted regarding your cameras. If a crime does occur in your 

neighborhood, an officer may call or visit you to ask to check your video for 

possible assistance in the case. Police personnel, if necessary, may request a copy 

of any video captured by your camera(s). 

You can print the form from our website and bring it to the police station to 

register your cameras, or if you prefer, you may download and complete the form 

and then mail it to the Franklinville Police Department, 101 N Main St 
Franklinville, NY 14737. You may cancel your registration at any time by 

contacting the Franklinville Police Department at 716-676-5697.

Thank you for your continued support! Together, we can make a difference in our 

community! 

http://www.cubany.org/

